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Tuesday, March 30, 2021 

State Swimming Information and Hoodie Orders 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  

In previous years, thirty-three relay teams would usually go to the Regional Swimming Championships 
for each age group, and perhaps get the chance to go on to the State Swimming Championships. 
Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 restrictions, only the top 9 relay teams and medley swimmers were 
invited  to the Regional Carnival (1 race). Despite this, students who would normally have been invited to 
the Regional Swimming Carnival, are still welcome to order a ‘Regional Representative Hoodie’ or other 
apparel. These items can be worn at Merimbula PS Sports Carnivals and other special sports assemblies 
(not every Wednesday or Friday for Stage Sport though). 

Your child _________________________________________ of class __________ is invited to purchase Regional 
Representative/Swimming merchandise. Instructions on how to do this are below.  

As a result of your child missing out on attending the Regional Carnival for the relay, due to COVID 
attendee restrictions at Dapto, your child has been recorded on our school records as having attended 
the Regional Swimming Carnival, as all representative points count towards end of year Presentation 
Day Sport Award tallies.  

I would also like to congratulate your child once again on their effort and achievements in swimming. 
We will endeavour to provide as many sporting opportunities as we can at Merimbula PS despite COVID-
19, and due to our children missing out on so many opportunities in 2020.  

Regards, 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

INFORMATION FOR SOUTH COAST SWIMMING HOODIE SALES 

• There are a limited number of the 2021 light purple South Coast hoodies left, mainly in size XXS 
(junior 10-12). 

• These may ONLY be purchased by students who either competed at the South Coast 
Swimming Championships or by students who would have competed in a ‘normal’ year, ie. 
medleys and relays 

• An online shop has been set up and will be open ONLY from next Monday 29 March 7pm until 
9:30am Monday 12 April. *please note as we are at NSWPSSA swimming then on leave no 
hoodies will be sent until the second week of the holidays at the earliest. 

• The shop can be accessed under the Merchandise tab on our website 
https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/SouthCoast  

• Purchasers MUST choose delivery option and put child’s name, school and event in the 
comments section 

• Due to online shop set up costs and significant freight increases, hoodies are now priced at 
$60 

• Bucket hats, caps and towels may also be purchased 
• Please turn over to see cart instructions. 
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